Niantic River Watershed Committee

www.nianticriverwatershed.org

FILED IN EAST LYME

5 March 2015

Due to inclement weather, the March 5, 2015 meeting of the Niantic River
Watershed Committee Board of Directors has been cancelled.

Respectfully submitted,

g Eoderoux

Judy Rondeau
Watershed Coordinator



